
 
 
May 11, 1962 
 
My dear Friend & Colleague:- 
The week end of May 25-26 is just as good for me as the previous one. I shall be glad 
to see you & your son. We have no decent hotel in town, but there are conveniently 
located Motels. The nearest is Middletown Motel in Route 617 (take exit 67 from the 
Parkway [part of the way it’s Merritt Pkay and that becomes Wilbur Cross Pkway]. 
There is another Motel a little further away –i.e. which you come to a little before a 
Middletown called Crestline Motel. 
I should try Middle town Motel first because nearer & if there is no vacancy you could 
without too much inconvenience double back. 617 is on the Meridian-Middletown road. 
I don’t seem to have received a copy of your new work. 
 
With every good wish. 
Cordially, 
[Signatura] 
 


